
               NEWSLETTER   

Welcome 2021!  2020 brought us into our new home and we cannot 

be more excited with all of the enhancements that come with a new 

manufacturing facility.  With this move, we have become more        

resilient with automated machinery allowing us to diversify our           

facility operations.  Check out a few pics from our new home below! 

We are also excited to hopefully see some of you this year!  KSP will 

be attending ALOA, SHDA & Yankee Security Show.  Please see dates 

and locations on our Facebook page.  We are keeping our fingers 

crossed to be able to attend and visit with our friends, we miss you! 

We would like to wish everyone a prosperous and more importantly, 

a healthy New Year!   

See you all soon!  
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KSP—Killeen Security Products 

43 Sword Street  

Auburn, MA 01501 

800-577-5397     www.iccore.com 

 

Click on fb button above for some 

great product info!! 

http://www.facebook.com/killeen83

